

January 22, 2024

To: IFBLS Chief Delegates and Association Members

Re: Scam Email Warning

Dear Members and Colleagues,

It has been brought to our attention that spam emails are being sent to our members that appear to be coming from IFBLS.

Spammers are using information found on the IFBLS website to create the appearance the email is legitimate. **Please do not open any emails, attachments, or zip-files from unknown sources.** These emails are not from IFBLS, the Management Committee or its Board of Directors.

Please be aware, the only emails related to finance members will receive are for our annual membership fees, and that email and invoice will come from the IFBLS office at <a href="mailto:communications@ifbls.org">communications@ifbls.org</a>. This is the only IFBLS email address the office uses to conduct official business.

Please be reminded, the IFBLS Management Committee or its Board of Directors will never send unsolicited emails to our members requesting money or financial assistance.

If you ever have any questions or concerns regarding an email or similar communication from IFBLS, the Management Committee or its Board of Directors, please do not hesitate to contact the IFBLS office at <a href="mailto:communications@ifbls.org">communications@ifbls.org</a> for clarity.

Yours sincerly,

Marie Culliton MSc, MBA, ProfDipPReg, FACSLM

President

**IFBLS**